Frost, Melissa
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Subject: FW: PUT A HOLD ON NEW WINERIES AND EXPANSION OF OLD

From: Cara O'neill [mailto:ocara2015@yahoo.com] Planning Commission Mig.

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 11:45 AM
To: Hade, Jason MAY 0 3 2017

Subject: PUT A HOLD ON NEW WINERIES AND EXPANSION OF OLD

Agenda ltem #_&Q_
IN RESPONSE TO PROPOSED BEAUTIFUL DAY WINERY

Carmen O'Neill
1260 Diamond Mtn Rd,
Calistoga Ca 94515

Thanks for listening attentively when | called re my concern for the endless number of wineries
being given permission to build in Napa Co

| believe that the original General Plan was designed to assure that Napa be
a sustainable Ag area '

Instead it has become a haven for Event centers and sales rooms for Wineries.

The Up Valley is already showing that LIMITS must be set on the latter course

ot action Traffic alone...should there be a fire...would be a disaster if

exiting the valley be necessary

| think the General Plan needs to be reviewed and updated with such concerns in mind
In the meantime....ALL PETITIONS FOR NEW WINERIES AND/OR EXPANSION OF
EXISTING WINERIES MUST BE PUT ON HOLD

Is it the members of our Board of Supervisors who are responsible for such a review and
action?

If so | urge them to begin that process

Carmen "Cara" O'Neill
396-1018



